Sayers, Margery

From: Demetrios J Matsakis <djmatsa@verizon.net>
Sent: Monday, June 3, 2019 2:08 PM

To: CouncilMail

Subject: 34% fire tax increase

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if you know the
sender.]

Dear Council members,

As a Howard County resident of 39 years, my wife and I, find your action in approving the massive 34% fire tax increase
on the back of already over taxed citizens appalling! Apparently this council has no regard for the tax payers while giving
developers a pass.

What a terrible way to begin your terms in office. Your inexperience is quite apparent!
Sincerely,

Demetrios J. Matsakis
Rebecca R. Matsakis, M.D.

Sent from my iPhone






